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Mass Schedule:  

Daily Mass: Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 
Misa en español a la 1 PM primer y tercer domingo. 

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4:30 PM in the church; 
Sunday: 8:30 & 11:00 AM in the church. 

Reconciliation: 3 to 4 PM Saturday, in the church. 

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 

Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman 

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman 

  

Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 

Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Linea Johnson 
 E-Mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail: msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org 

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 

mailto:sacredheartpullmanym@gmail.com
http://www.sacredheartpullman.org/
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman
http://www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman
mailto:msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org


 

Thank you to Sam Dial Jewelers for repairing 
and cleaning the set of four chalices for the 
church.  

S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

Eucharistic Ministers 

The Weekend of April 13/14 
 4:30 pm Mar Ann Lincoln, David Whelchel 
  need volunteer 
 8:30 am Lynda Carey, Jim Evermann, 
  Maria Flores 
 11:00 am Miho Nam, Allen Farrand, 
  Nicole Kpakpassoko 

Ushers 

The Weekend of April 13/14 
 4:30 pm Nic & Teresa Koenig 
 8:30 am Marie & Tom Parrish 
 11:00 am Karen L Johnston & need volunteer 

Mass Servers 

The Weekend of April 13/14 
 4:30 pm Lisa Weber 
 8:30 am Cash McCann & Bill Engels 
 11:00 am Josiah Eriamiatoe & Chidobe Ugwu 

Greeters 

The Weekend of April 13/14 
 4:30 pm Rich Koenig 
 8:30 am Elvia Diaz  
 11:00 am Sandra Cook 

Lectors 

The Weekend of April 13/14 
       First Lector:          Second Lector:   
 4:30 pm Bonita Lawhead   L Heidenreich 
 8:30 am Elvia Diaz (Sp)    Cruze McCann 
11:00 am Sandra Cook (Sp)  Joe Einertson 

 Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
 Tuesday – 7:15 am  
 Wednesday – 7:15 am 
 Thursday – 7:15 am 
 Friday – 7:15 am 

Masses of the Week of Apr. 14 

Children’s Faith Formation 

There are classes for all grades this Sunday, April 14.  

Questions: e-mail Cory Dixon, Director of Faith 
Formation, at cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org  

We have a radio broadcast to the parking lot (87.9 FM) 
and communion available there at all Masses. The radio 
broadcast also goes to the hearing aid headsets. 

We livestream the 4:30 pm Saturday Mass & daily Mass 
Watch our parish livestream & saved videos at:  
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live 

All Masses are in the church. The radio broadcast and 
livestreaming are for those who cannot attend in person. 

The Week Ahead 

Sunday: Sacrament Prep retreat, 12:30 pm. 
Tuesday: S.H. Women of Service, 6:30 pm, hall. 
Wednesday: SHARE, noon, social hall. 
Thursday: Adoration, rosary, prayer, 6 pm, church. 
Thursday: Disciples in Dialogue, 6:30 pm, hall 
Friday: Rosary, 12:15 pm, in the church.  
Saturday: Men’s group, 7:15 am, social hall. 
Saturday: Sacrament Mass, 10 am, in the church. 

Disciples in Dialogue 
Thursdays, April 18 & 25, 

and May 2, 6:30 to 7:45 pm,  
in the social hall. 

Topic: Pope Francis’ Laudate Deum: Apostolic 
Exhortation to all People of Good Will on the Climate 
Crisis. Please come and discuss the environment with  

Fr. Steve and your fellow parishioners. You can use the 
QR code above to sign-up for childcare. 

The QR code on the left 
links to the Laudate 

Deum document on the 
Vatican website. Consider 
reading it before coming to 

the discussion series, or  
to celebrate Earth Day, April 22, 2024. 

We invite everyone to our Baked Potato Blast 
Supper, Sunday, April 21, at 5 pm in the social 
hall. We'll have huge potatoes with toppings 
supplied by the Sacred Heart Women of 
Service. If your last name starts with A-M 

please bring a dessert to share, last name N-Z a salad.  
You can play Lotería, a Mexican bingo game.  
Also, we will fill finals goody bags for WSU students. 

We need donors for our  
Red Cross Blood Drive 

at Sacred Heart Catholic Church, 
Tuesday April 23, in the social hall,  

10:30 am to 3:30 pm. 

Please visit redcrossblood.org and enter ‘Sacred Heart’ 
to schedule an appointment, or contact Mary Sutherland, 
509-332-5312, or msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org. 
We need two volunteers for shifts at 10:15 am,  
12:00 pm, or 1:45 pm, to help check people in.  

Contact Mary, above, if you can help. Thank you! 

Please pray for the children who will receive the 
sacraments of First Eucharist and Confirmation at 10 
am Saturday, April 20 at Sacred Heart Parish. 

Move Out Pitch In- Help the Environment 
Help Sacred Heart and other churches save 
clothes, food, bedding and other material 
from being thrown in the landfill by dorm 
students. We will collect from three dorms at 

WSU, from April 25 to May 4.  
We will go once a day to pick up and bring 
the material to Sacred Heart. It will be 
sorted and distributed to agencies such as 
Boost, Pioneer Center, Family Promise 
and refugees. You can sign up for a time 
on Sign Up Genius by using the QR code. 

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live
http://redcrossblood.org


April 14, 2024 - Third Sunday of Easter 

Our St. Francis Guild helps Whitman 
County residents with utilities, car repair, 
food, rent, gas, furniture, etc. Funds are 
running low, and there is a lot of need 
right now, You can donate with a marked 

check in the collection, or give at 
17509.sites.ecatholic.com/online-giving. At “Select a 
Fund”, choose “St. Francis Guild - For the Poor.” 

Altar Society 

Altar Care for April: Carrie Allan & Lynda Carey 
Linen Care (all year):     Mary Johnson 

CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving link: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  

March 30 & 31 collection:  $11,563.07 
Weekly budget amount needed: $7,000.00 
Guatemala Radio School: $75.00 
Youth Group Trips/Activities: $1,000.00 
CRS Rice Bowl (more to come) $100.00 

Mass Attendance:  

March 28 Holy Thursday: 7:00 pm 109 

March 29 Good Friday: 7:30 pm 78 

March 30 & 31 Easter: 8:00 pm 124 
 8:30 am 210 
 11:00 am 183 
  517 

El domingo 21 de abril tendremos misa en español a la 
1 pm. There is Spanish Mass at 1 pm April 21. 

Youth Ministry Corner 
No youth group on April 14 due to spring break.  

Steubenville NW, Spokane, July 12 -14. This is an 
amazing event for current 8 - 12th graders. Cost per 
student is $250. Full and partial scholarships available. 
Contact Linea to register or w/questions for either event. 

Linea Johnson, Youth Ministry Director: 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

We invite everyone to the social 
hall after the 8:30 & 11 am Sunday 
Masses for coffee or juice and 
donuts. We need hosts for April! 

Please sign up using the QR code, or contact the office. 

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns*** 

Your prayers are asked for: Karen Curry, Colin McGuire, 
Julianne Hwang, Goretti Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal 
Lee, Diane Moser’s son Jeff , Meg Gollnick, Dennis 
Duran, Cheryle Carlson, Dominic Pedrotty, Don Snekvik, 
Ray & Lina Quock, Eleanor Scott, Alexa Owens, Fr. Tom 
Caswell, Kent Blevins, Carol Jorstad, Lorraine Farrand, 
Diane Moser, Karen Kinzer, Shay Connell, Alyssamarie 
Link (daughter of Al & Lorraine Farrand), Stan Bauer, 
Fr. Jim Lee, Saturnina Quintana, Cathy Stephens, Dennis 
VanAllen, Anthony Newman, Kristel Tingzon, Muriel 
Parra, Iván Dragičević, Laylah Holbrook, Nathaniel 
Cook, Julian Parra (Muriel Parra's father), Luke, the son 
of Lucy McCandless, Don Allen Cook & Steven Fox. 
 Please pray for the repose of the soul of Joan 
Oriard, of Spokane, who died March 31, 2024. She is the 
daughter of parishioner Lucille Guettinger, and sister of 
parishioners Dennis Guettinger and Karen Fischer. Please 
pray for her family and friends. 

THANK YOU! Together, we changed 
lives this Lent through CRS Rice Bowl. 
THANK YOU for being a part of this 
effort! Please put your CRS Rice Bowl 

in the large rice bowl by the Holy Family Statue or in 
the collection basket by April 14. 

Ninth Annual Guatemala Mission Celebration 

Monday, April 29, 5:30-8 pm, Barrister Winery 1213 
West Railroad Ave Spokane.  
In gratitude for our relationships with communities in the 
Western Highlands of Guatemala we invite you to join us 
at the Guatemala Mission Celebration. Dr. José Miguel 
Vásquez Yaxon will be the featured guest and speaker. 
He is currently medical director and doctor at the four 
clinics supported by the Guatemala Commission.  
The celebration will include Family-to-Family products 
available for purchase, items for auction, door prizes, and 
the quilt raffle drawing. The event is free. There will be 
complimentary appetizers, coffee and water, with wine 
available to purchase. We hope you will join us!  

Congratulations to Josiah Tupou Jr. 
Filikitonga, son of Tupou Filikitonga & 
Halani Fauolo, who was baptized March 
30, 2024, at Sacred Heart. 
And Isabella-Lavenita Anya 

Filikitonga, daughter of Tupou Filikitonga & Halani 
Fauolo who was baptized, confirmed, and received into 
the church March 30, 2024. 
And Sydney Schumacher, who was confirmed and 
received into the church March 30, 2024, at Sacred Heart. 
And Kenneth Grant Newman, who was baptized, 
confirmed and received into the church March 30, 2024 at 
Sacred Heart. 

Thank you to all who helped with the mostly 
indoor spring cleaning in the church. Your hard 
work is much appreciated! 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our very 
successful Lenten Food Drive for the Pullman Child 
Welfare Food Bank. We took in 771 pounds of food! 

Astronomy Retreat at Immaculate Heart Retreat 
Center in Spokane from "The Pope's Astronomer" 
Faith, Science, and Beauty in the Stars, Brother Guy 
Consolmagno, SJ. April 26, 6pm-April 28, 1pm By 
looking at beauty in both nature and in the science that 
lets us understand nature, what is God revealing to us? 
One adult $240, couples $395 (lodging and 5 meals). 
Please register in advance by calling 509-448-1224.  

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR NEW ADVERTISER 
Rolling Hills Eyecare 

Pullman: 1043 N Grand Ave, 509-334-3610 
Colfax: 120 N Main St, 509-397-3961 

www.rollinghillseyecare.com 

https://17509.sites.ecatholic.com/online-giving
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http://www.rollinghillseyecare.com


 


